
 

 

 

 

Welcome to 

Class 1. We 

hope you have 

all had a lovely 

summer and 

are excited to 

begin your new 

adventures in 

Class 1. 

This term we will be learning… 

 

 We will look at weather and the 

seasons. 

 Look at hot and cold places 

around the world. 

 Big brown bears and their habitats. 

 Investigate materials and look at 

the best materials to make the 

‘Three Bears Cottage’ 

 We will look at keeping healthy 

and thinking about a healthy 

breakfast. 

 Design and make junk model 

chairs. 

 Make sandwiches for a yummy 

teddy bear picnic. 

 Bring your teddy to school topic 

launch! 

Let’s Get Creative 

We will have lots of fun 

whilst participating in 

our art and crafts 

activities in our enhanced 

provisions 

Any junk is greatly 

received. This may be 

anything you are 

Show and Tell 

 

Show and Tell will take place on 

Mondays. This is an opportunity for 

your child to bring in a special toy or 

object and share it with the class. It is 

entirely optional! Here are the dates 

for the term. 

  Date Topic 

10-09-18 Choice 

17—09-18 Choice 

24-09-18 Traditional Stories 

01-10-18 Traditional Stories 

08-10-18 Choice 
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P.E.     

Please make sure that all children have a full PE kit in 

school. This must include appropriate outdoor clothing, 

which is in line with the school policy on kits. We will be 

having dance and games in the Autumn Term. 

 

Don’t forget have your water bottle, reading book and 

planner in school every day.  Don’t worry we will show 

you where to put them in the classroom. 

 

Homework 

update 

The children will complete a 

weekly phonics task for the 

EYFS/Year 1 children. In EYFS 

on Mondays and Fridays, 

children will receive a paper 

book. Later in the term the 

children will also select from 

a selection of online bug 

club books, to further enrich 

their reading experiences. 

Please hear your child read 

as often as possible. We are 

really grateful for your 

continued support in this. 

Year 1 will change their book 

as they finish reading their 

school book. Each child will 

receive a bug club book on 

a Thursday and this is linked 

to comprehension. Click the 

bug at the end of the book 

to find out the question to 

answer. 

 


